NDAQHA MINUTES
APRIL 29, 2017

The meeting was called to order by President Ashley Everson.

No minutes for this meeting.

Treasurer report was not presented.

We did not have a quorum of board members, so no official votes could be taken. Discussion
was held on the Verndale contract. The contract will be for 5 years and basically the fees will remain the
same. Same conditions as we have had the last three years. A phone vote will be done with board
members on this as R & J Event Center has others interested in our dates.

Awards were discussed. Suggestions were not to give people multiples of things if they win in
several events, Try to do a gift card and one of each item. Awards volunteers are Karen Chyle and Abra
Sundsbak.

Fundraisers:

Lori Tobin will do a painting to raffle off as a fundraiser. We will need to get a permit. Abra
Sundsbak said she could do that as she had contact information from another raffle she had done.
Raffle tickets would be $10.00 each or 3 for $20.00. Lori will do two painting and we can pick one of
them for the raffle.

We will do another basket auction in June.

Showmanship fundraiser will be done at the September show.

Meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by:
Alvina Ebensteiner
NDAQHA Secretary



